BYPASS ART

SUB GROUP OF DALRY COMMUNITY HUB

Minutes of Meeting Wednesday 25" October 2017

Present : Julie Wales Jacqueline Shaw
John Hodgart Myra Sim
Linda Gallocher

Apologies :  Helen Walker, Kirsty McNab, Janet Seaton

Copies: Dalry Community Hub

Minutes
Julie went over the minutes of the September meeting these were then proposed and seconded,
apologies received details above.

Burns Club Talks

Group members attended the talk about Bessie Dunlop held in the Volunteer Arms and said it was a
very informative evening and they are looking forward to other talks planned; Dalry Weavers &
Miners Strikes. Dates are to be confirmed.

Bessie Dunlop - School Workshops

John Hodgart and James Dippie have completed the workshops with the primary 7 pupils of St
Palladius. Dalry Primary workshops are next starting on 9" November. Feedback from the schools
is requested and will be collated and used as evidence showing our involvement in the community
as part of the funding application process.

Project Management Quotes
The group discussed the 2 quotes which have been received.

A third quote would be of interest and Julie is going to contact the Community Empowerment
Group for information of any other community development groups.

The quotes will also be discussed with The Hub and a decision will be taken on the best proposal.
Once this has been agreed the actual application takes between 8-12 weeks and it takes around 3
months to complete the development plan. We also require quotes from interested artists. It is
difficult to get free quotes but Julie is going to try to get them even if they are rough estimates.

Quiz Night



All arrangements have been made for the quiz night on Friday 3™ November in the Volunteer Arms.
A good turnout is expected as a lot of local groups have been asked to enter a team. Money raised
will be held as petty cash for future project expenses.

Bypass Art Logo

Jackie suggested that the group should have a Logo this would feature on all future communication
and on the web page, giving the group a better identity and raising their profile. Design ideas
requested for the next meeting.

Heritage Trail Research

Julie and Linda have been busy researching some of the sites on our trail they have uncovered some
very interesting facts. They are continuing to meet at the Irvine Town House to search the archives,
but they don’t have a great deal of information available other than Newspaper Articles. Jackie also
suggested the trail could put Street Names on the plaques that way you can talk about all the
buildings in that street, the people who lived there and any interesting stories, facts about the area.

NEXT MEETING ROSEARDEN, WEDNESDAY 29" NOVEMBER 7.00PM









